

IMPORTANT INFORMATION:
PLEASE READ CAREFULLY.

Dear Parent/Guardian:

It is with the utmost concern for safety that M & M Bus Service, Inc. maintains a policy regarding students being dropped off at places other than their home. The policy states:

Students in pre-school through 5th Grade that wish to get dropped off at a stop other than their scheduled stop, must have a note signed by their parent/guardian turned into M & M Bus Service, Inc. 2 days prior to the change.

M & M Bus Service, Inc. takes great care in making sure your student is as safe as possible, and cannot assume that a parent/guardian has granted the student permission without *written consent*. The note should include: Student's full name, grade, the bus they will be riding - with whom they will be dropped off with, and your signature.

Because of the time sensitivity, M&M Bus Service cannot accept changes of any kind via email or social media.

You may send the note with the student to give to his/her own driver, fax it, or drop the note off at the office.

Thank you for helping us keep children safe! M & M Bus Service, Inc. 10606 Hemlock St. NW Annandale, MN 55302 320-274-8313 Phone 320-274-8027 Fax

Students that wish to be dropped off at a stop other than their scheduled stop, must have a note signed by their parent/guardian turned in to M & M Bus Service, Inc. 2 Days prior to the change.

The note should include: Students name, grade, the bus they will be riding - with whom they will be dropped off with, and your signature. No student pick up or drop off changes will be accepted via EMAIL or social media.

You should also send a note to your child's classroom teacher with the above information and letting the teacher know that you notified M & M Bus Service on this change.



